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International awareness and international students are very important for Denmark and the Danish 

community. We need to develop international mind-sets in order to achieve international competitive-

ness – international students and exchange programs can support the development of international 

mind-sets.  

 

A study from DEA finds that international students are a good investment for the Danish society. In 

spite of the fact that most international students leave Denmark after their graduation, the study finds 

that international students generate profits to the public sector in Denmark.  

 

In Denmark, we urge Danish students to study abroad. Over the last years, the number of international 

students coming to Denmark has also increased – and the number seems to rise. In addition, we need 

to improve the possibilities and conditions for international students in Denmark.  

 

In DEA, we highly support and appreciate the work of International Student City of Copenhagen 

(ISCC).  

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stina Vrang Elias 

CEO 

The Think Tank DEA 

 


